Band Parent Organization 	
2017/18 School Year
02/24/2018
The eighth meeting was called to order at 7pm by Josh Siegfried.
Hank Henderson’s Treasurer Report:
We have a balance of $9,126.77 in the bank, but we still need to pay out for the Cardinal Calendars.  We should have about $8,300 clear after that.  
Band Program Update:
Band concert is Thursday-the popcorn boxes for concessions have already arrived, the soda will be delivered on Wednesday.  We will use Mr. Washburn’s cash box/startup money for the night.  
The CC Festival invoice is ready to be paid tonight.  Band parents cover the meal for our students.
Solo & Ensemble contest is this Saturday 3/3 in Nashville.
McKendree jazz band performance/clinic slated for 3/10 is cancelled due to scheduling conflicts.  Mr. Washburn hopes to bring in a clinician or something along those lines to make up for it.
Mrs. Filyaw will ask the board at the March meeting about what happens if we buy a trailer and donate it to the school.  The trailer we were watching on Base sold for $950.
Cheesecake fundraiser was a last-minute decision, but it ended up being a success!  Delivery will be Monday 3/5 after school.  Marcy will help with distribution.
Quad-State financials:  There is $764.40 left to be paid.  BPO will pay $400 to Wesclin and will reimburse the meal to Rodney.
Pending Business:
Trivia night signs-Josh will get the letters and numbers updated and hang our large signs.
CFS is sponsoring a round and donating pillows.  Trenton Sun donated a subscription and will sponsor a round too.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Student worker sign up sheet needs to be hung in the band room-Marcy will send to Rodney.
Announcement has been distributed to the local churches by Rodney-follow up needed to make sure it was received.
Hank will handle the electronic signs in Trenton.  Ads will not run this week but will resume next week.
Continue to seek out round sponsors and auction donations.  Consider asking Jeff Mavrogeorge about his sports memorabilia.  Other ideas-piano instructors (lessons) etc.
Set up on Sat morning—noon is the proposed time.
New Business:
The next BPO meeting will be 4/3/18 (No School Mon the 2nd) at 7pm.  See you there!
